
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE (July 3, 2023) – Pittsburgh Regional Transit and its 
contractors will begin exterior cleaning and repair work at Wood Street Station next 
week. 

The project will begin on Monday, July 10, and is expected to be completed by October. 
The contractor will be cleaning the entire exterior of the building and performing repairs 
between 6:30 a.m. and 10:30 p.m. Monday through Friday. 

During the work, contractors will place scaffolding and temporary fencing around the 
building, with overhead protection for pedestrians, and screens to protect from any 
overspray.  

Some sidewalks around the building may be temporarily inaccessible, but access to the 
station will remain available for riders of the light rail system. 

Additionally, the bus stop located outside Wood Street Station on Liberty Avenue will be 
moved a short distance away to Liberty Avenue at Strawberry Way. 

Chemical soaps will be used to clean the building. These have been reviewed by PRT’s 
environmental specialist and will be reclaimed for proper disposal. 

Riders with questions are encouraged to contact Customer Service by calling 412-442-
2000, on Twitter @PghTransitCare, or via live chat at www.ridePRT.org. 
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